COMMUNITY MEETING FORM
PETITION NUMBER 2009-017
Providence Road at The Arboretum

Date of original contact: January 7, 2009

Persons and Organizations contacted with date and explanation of how contacted:

City supplied list was used to contact interested parties via first class US mail. Eighteen
(18) letters were mailed. Both the mailing list and invitation letter are attached.

Thursday, January 22", 2009
6:00 p.m.

Date, time and location of meeting:  Kimley-Horn and Associates Office
4651 Charlotte Park Drive
Charlotte, North Carolina

Persons in attendance at meeting: None.

Susan Cannon of Kimley-Horn and Associates attended the meeting on behalf of the
Petitioner.

Summary of issues discussed and changes made as a result of the meeting;:

As no one attended the meeting, no issues were discussed.




January 7%, 2009

Dear Neighbors and Neighborhood Leaders:

We invite you to attend a public meeting to receive a presentation on a
rezoning petition 2009-017 approximately 1.24 acres located on the
southwest corner of Providence Rd and Hwy. 51 (The Arboretum). The
purpose of this petition is to allow for the reconstruction of the Taco Bell
to replace the previous store that was destroyed by fire. For more
information on this petition, you may also go to the City of Charlotte’s
Planning Department website at the link below:

http://www.charmeck.org/Departments/Planning/Rezoning/Rezoning+Peti
tions/2009+Petitions/2009-017

Sometimes with rezoning petitions, information is not readily available to
interested parties and the facts about the request are misunderstood.
Representatives would like to take this opportunity to present this proposal
to you so that you may have the facts about the request. You may not
have an interest in this particular rezoning, but if you do, please plan to
attend this meeting to learn more about the proposal, share your
comments, and have an opportunity to ask questions.

Please join us for a meeting to discuss this rezoning on Thursday,
January 22, 2009 at 6:00 pm. The meeting will be held at Kimley—
Horn and Associates Office, located in the Charlotte Executive Park,
at 4651 Charlotte Park Drive, Charlotte, The meeting will take place
on the third floor in the conference room of Kimley-Horn and
Associates.

If you have any questions about the meeting, please feel free to call Walter
Fields, Susan Cannon, or Savannah Moore at 704-335-0210.



